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Newsletter 5th June 202q —~=~"

Friday 5th June 2020 Welcome back to some of our families

It has been an enthusiastic return for some of our families this week, as we welcomed those
children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 as well as keyworker children into their new ‘pod’
0 Welcome back to some classrooms. The children all looked extremely happy to be alongside some of their class-

of our families mates once again and we made the most of wonderful weather by planning as many outdoor
learning experiences as possible. Throughout the week, we have been getting used to new
routines and ways of working, and | must say, the children have been a credit to everyone
adjusting well to the changes we have made in order to keep them safe. Over the course of
the week, we have been exploring our new ‘Golden Rules’ that are below. These have been
kits incorporated into our daily teaching and through Collective Worship, and we have linked this
to the theme of ‘being thankful’. We welcome your support in helping to reinforcing our
‘Golden Rules’ with the children.

In this issue:

0 Water bottles and PE

¢ Sutton Time Bank

‘ Golden Rules 4

6. Catchit, binit, kill it!

¢ National Bike Week 6th-

14th June ;
Safety, Smiles, Standards!
1. Listen carefully @ 7. Wash your hands thoroughly and regularly
0 School Uniform orderlng There are lots of new rules, to help us all keep safe at schoal: As our hands touch lots of difierent surfaces we must follow the

instructicns of washing cur hands as soon as we come in each day.
before we go out to play, when we retum from playtime, and whenever
the teachers ask us to. Singing "Happy Birthday' twice while hand

0 Headteacher roll of @(_’i washing helps make sure we have washed our hands for long enough.
Q
honour 2 Walk, 2m apart and in single file ISy

3. Stick to your pod group

pring lessons and at break times. It is not safe for you to leave the area
here your ped group is unless instructed fo do so safely by an adult.

X 8. Behonest, tell the truth
7

4, Be kind and positive [_ Most impaortantly tell an adult if you feel unwell, especially if you feel

hot or have a cough as we need to keep everyone safe.
Eve kind eyes, hands, feet and mouths but do not touch others or do 9 i

t touch your own mouth eyes and face with your hands

though you can't held hands or give someone a high five, you can still L ::I #
courage yeur fiiends with 2 smile, 8 wave or thumbs up. | E
? . . .
5 Look after equipment / 9. Share ideas, NOT equipment, food or drinks

Things will feel different and it is goed to talk, as others may have the
same questions, concems or ideas! Do not touch the same equipment
unless you have a family member in school and you are in the same
pod.

*fou will have your own pack which you are responsible for. You may
not borrew others equipment as we must be careful not to pass on any
germs

Now that we have become accustomed to our first week back, please be reminded that par-
ents are not permitted on site at this time (including to bring children into school). | would
also like to advise that although it is tempting to arrive early at the school gates, these are not
opened until the specific pod timings that have been provided. We are keen not to create
gatherings at the school gates, so arriving on time, rather than early will help with this.

Mrs Jarman

Water bottles and PE kits

— Please be reminded that if your child is currently attending school,
/ \> they require a named water bottle and PE kit. The water bottles
& g will be sent home each Friday and the PE kits will remain in school

for the remainder of the term.

SVAVVAVAVVVAVVVVVVVVVVVV VVVVVVVVVVVVV V VVVV VAV VV A VVVVV VAV VVVVVVV VAV
L\t ol e e o o o e o e e e e o e e o e e e\ e "\ o e e e e o e " e\ o\ e\ e\ o o o o/

T A N A N N A W A AW AW A WAV A WAV WA VA WAVAWAWAWAWAY



Sutton Time Bank
suttontimebank@suttonpc.org.uk

07595736664

If you are self-isolating
Sutton Time Bank can help

Call or email if you need any help during this
period including
- Shopping
- Posting mail
- Dog walking
-Friendly phones calls

To become a member of the
Time Bank and volunteer in
the community please get in

contact

suttontimebank@suttonpc.org.uk
07595736664

National Bike week 6-14'" June

Cycling has been a great release for many families during the pandemic and we hope you’ll continue to
enjoy cycling with the family and celebrate by taking part in the

Bike Week festivities between 6-14 June. It’s your chance to celebrate all that’s great about cycling.

The latest Government rules say although we have to maintain our social distancing and be at home
where we can, unlimited exercise is now permitted.

To help keep families active during this time Cambridgeshire Road Safety Officers are promoting Cycling
UK’s free Bike Week resource pack with indoor and outdoor activities you can do as a family. From
cooking to colouring, to bike challenges, it’s got it all.

https://www.cyclinguk.org/bikeweek/activities-for-families



https://www.cyclinguk.org/bikeweek/activities-for-families

School Uniform Ordering

From Friday 22 May 2020 all school uniform can be ordered direct from Brigade Clothing Limited, the school’s uniform provider

To access their website please use the following link: http://www.brigade.uk.com/content.php?
page=select school&for=parents

Search for Sutton CEVC Primary School and our products will appear for you to select and order.

The following link www.brigadeparents.info will enable you to register with Brigade Clothing Limited immediately ensuring you

do not miss out on important notifications and offers. If you require any further information please contact the school office
on 01353 778351 or office@sutton.cambs.sch.uk.

|

-!”'.;J: Sofia from Ruby class. Sofia was inspired by Handa’s surprise, Sofia challenged us to guess the fruit she was
. == describing

Daisy from Amber Class— Daisy always engages brilliantly with the home learning and has made a wonderful food
chain mobile for a giant panda and accepted the challenge of finding out what the different roles in a food chain
were.
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Brody from Turquoise Class— Brody is always really engaged in the home learning, he has done some

great research and presented it beautifully. Brody also tests the science question with his experiments
| and has made a sundial this week.

Arctic fox

Seb from Aquamarine Class—Seb has produced some excellent PowerPoints and re- This cute ball of fluff has its soft white fur to

. . . . . help be warm and camouflage in its habitat.
searched lots of different aspects of Russia. Here is a page from his one about animals This cute animal loves to snack on seafood.
found in Russia.

They love being warm, they have very thick
coats to keep warm.
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